
Ref: BDMI/NOTICE/23-24/14                                                                 Date: 12.11.2024 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

Kindly note the following: 

 

 7
th

 December 2024 (Saturday) will be a working Saturday for 

Grades VI – XII. 

 14
th

 December 2024 (Saturday) will be a holiday for Grades 

Toddler – XII. 

 PTM scheduled for 14
th

 December 2024 is rescheduled as given 

below:  

i) 7
th

 December 2024 – Grade XII 

ii) 21
st
 December2024 – Grades Toddler – X & XI 

 

 

Principal 

B.D.M. International 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


